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The idea of reducing penalties for littering at a time when littering and dumping has 

reached epic proportions is completely wrong-headed.  If anything, the penalty for 

offensive littering should be INCREASED, not reduced.   

 

This proposed bill should be tabled. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


